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4th February, 2011 

For Inspector Foster. 
  
Dear Ms. Howe, 
Following my recent submission I have just this minute been advised that no Traffic Impact 
Assessment has been carried out for the proposed development of 3,400 houses in the area of the 
triangle. How can they justify the development without one? The last TIA took place at the junction of 
Wroham Road and Blue Boar Lane in 2002 by Mott McDonald. I still have the figures. It proved that by 
altering the alignment of Blue Boar Lane, the traffic passing this section of Wroxham Road would 
increase by 70%. Since it happened we have to turn left, go round the new roundabout and return 
passing our own properties to travel towards the city. 
Knowing how the Residents Association fought the above, I am certain they will agree with this late 
submission. 
In haste, 
Mrs. M. Howes. 
 


